


where students can engage and learn from each other. Also, we will be
implementing training on preventing religious discrimination and ways to
foster a more inclusive Butler community. I firmly believe that through
training and education we can embrace the similarities we have with one
another, while recognizing and respecting our differences—including the many
religious, spiritual and political beliefs represented at Butler.

Butler University is committed to creating and maintaining a respectful
educational environment in which all members of our community are
welcomed, respected, and supported. We will continue working to make sure
all students feel safe in our campus community and that we uphold our values
of diversity and inclusivity.

Sincerely,

Frank E. Ross III, PhD
Vice President for Student Affairs
pronouns: he, him, his
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